
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 7 By Councillor Osler for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 30 June 2022 

  On the Council website under EV Charging it states the 

following - We have been awarded £2.2m of funding from 

Transport Scotland through the Switched on Towns and 

Cities Challenge Fund to put in more electric vehicle 

charging points across the city. 

We are putting in another 81 charging points with 141 

electric vehicle charging bays across the city which should 

be ready to use by summer 2022. 

Question (1) Of the 141 electric vehicle charging bays:  

How many are currently operational (broken down by site) 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Of the ones NOT operational: 

a) Why are they not operational (broken down by site) 

b) When will they be operational (broken down by site) 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

 
 

https://www.transport.gov.scot/our-approach/environment/carbon-reduction-on-roads/switched-on-towns-and-cities-challenge-fund/
https://www.transport.gov.scot/our-approach/environment/carbon-reduction-on-roads/switched-on-towns-and-cities-challenge-fund/

